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To whom it may concern, 

This bill is nothing more than a way to complicate and limit the ability for citizens of 

Oregon to express their vote.  

 

The ability to vote by mail has allowed repeatedly for the state to have some of the 

highest voters turnout in the nation, making sure that everyone's voices are heard. It 

would be a shame to limit those voices with this bill.  

 

I urge this legislation to oppose this bill and any future bills like it.  

Thank you. 


